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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

We will have initiations this Saturday, January 21, at 11 a.m.

We apologize for the delay, but between hall bookings and holidays we could not find an appropriate time for all of those that are

involved.

The executive would like to thank the volunteers and staff for a fantastic job last Friday night. Thank you to Country 105 FM for the

advertising and, of course, to the people of Shelburne for their continued support.  Please follow us on Facebook for all of our

upcoming events.

Our next wing night will be January 27 with DJ Jerry Daniels as entertainment.

We have a Crokinole tournament booked in February and a Winter Fest in March.

Congratulations to Todd, Kim, John and Iris for placing 2nd in zone euchre last Saturday.

The Ladies will be serving spaghetti and meatballs this Thursday, January 19, for their monthly luncheon from 11:30 - 1:30 pm.

All Legions are run by volunteers, including the executive. We put sign-up sheets on our members' board for all of our events.

Please feel free to come in and sign up, or call us at 519-925-3800 if you are interested in helping out.

Our next General meeting will be Tuesday, January 24, at 7:30 p.m.
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